2021 LOCAL BUS FESTIVE SERVICES

The Panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Operational Services advising of the outcome of a recent tender
process relating to Local Bus Festive Services and to consider a
recommendation which will be submitted to Council Executive for approval on 16
November 2021

It was recommended that the Panel considers the outcome of the tender
exercise for local bus festive services 2021 for submission to Council
Executive for approval on 16 November as outlined in Appendix 1
attached to the report.

Decision
1. To note the content of the report;

2. To agree that the report be forwarded to a future meeting of the
Council Executive for approval;

3. To ask that the Public Transport Manager include in the final report
to Council Executive passenger numbers pre-Covid and post-
Covid.



